
                          City of Hancock 

   Cemetery Board of Trustees Meeting 

   October 11, 2016  5:00 P.M. 

Members Present:  Betty Boxer-Toutant, Mary Pekkala, Tom Vichich                       

                                   Carol Carli 

Also Present:   Glenn Anderson, City Manager,   

                            Steve Belo, Sexton 

Items Discussed:   

• Sexton Steve Belo reported that a new medium sized mower with 

leaf collector and deck that lifts is needed to replace the current 

mover which is aging.  Other equipment is in working order. 

• There were no September burials. 

• Sexton Belo will deliver burial records for the summer to Member 

Pekkala. Member Pekkala will add the information to the Lakeside 

Cemetery Record. 

• Water at the cemetery has been turned off for the year.  

• Member Pekkala reported that a member of the Crawford family 

is supposed to send death records from Hancock from the 1880’s, 

which may help add information to the Lakeside Cemetery 

Record. The Crawford funeral home was the main funeral home in 

Hancock during that time.   



• Member Pekkala is also looking into the possibility of linking off 

from the Hancock Cemetery Record, on Hancock’s website, to the 

“Find A Grave” website which has burial information and pictures 

of some gravestones. 

 

City Manager Anderson made a motion to adjourn at 5:18, seconded by 

Member Vichich. 

Respectively submitted, 

Carol Carli, Member 

    


